
Are you interested in law school? 
Are you unsure of what different law schools have to offer? 

Do you need help positioning yourself to be the best applicant? 

 

 
 

 
If you answered yes to any of the above questions, plan to attend these events: 
 
The UIC Pre-Law Office will host a Pre-Law Orientation Workshop for freshmen and sophomore students 
who are new to Pre-law to give them an overview of the successful law school candidate.  We will also be 
hosting three law schools information sessions during the fall semester.  An admissions representative will 
be on campus to speak about their school and answer questions from students.  In addition, we will be 
hosting a LSAT preparation workshop.  There will be a Learning the LSAT Workshop where a TestMasters 
LSAT Test Prep representative will go over the basics of preparing for the LSAT. 
 
New Pre-Law Orientation Workshop: Tuesday October 6th, 3:30 – 4:50 (LC D1) Designed for incoming 
freshmen or sophomore students who are new to being pre-law.  We will cover what the profile of a 
successful law school candidate would look like. 
 
Learning the LSAT: Tuesday October 13th, 3:30 – 4:50 (LC D1) TestMasters Test Preparation Company will 
give a free seminar on the basics of and preparing for the LSAT. 
 
John Marshall Law School: Tuesday October 27th, 3:30 – 4:50 (LC D1) William Powers, Associate Dean for 
Admissions and Student Affairs, will present an informational session on the John Marshall Law School, 
followed by an opportunity for questions and answers. 
 
University of Illinois College of Law: Monday November 2nd, 3:30 – 4:50 (LC C4) Rebecca Ray, Assistant 
Dean for Admissions and Financial Aid, will present an informational session on the University of Illinois 
College of Law and financing law school in general, which will be followed by an opportunity for questions 
and answers. 
 
DePaul University College of Law: Tuesday November 10th, 3:30 – 5 (LC C4) Elisa Correa, Assistant Director 
of Admission, will present an informational session on DePaul University College of Law, followed by an 
opportunity for questions and answers.  Please RSVP by Sunday November 8th by clicking here. 


